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Happening 
THIS MONTH 

 

 
 
 

Dress for the weather  
We are playing outdoors every 
day, kindly ensure your child is 
dressed for the weather.  
 

Let’s Play! Activities for 
Families has been developed 

by the BC Ministry of Education for 
families and caregivers to support 
children’s early learning 
experiences through playing and 
having fun. Each play activity 
connects with one of the Living 
Inquiries described in the BC Early 
Learning Framework, which are:  
• Engagement with Others, 
Materials and the World  
• Communication and Literacies  
• Identities, Social Responsibility, 
and Diversity  
• Well-being and Belonging  
 

 

 
StrongStart 

Closures 
 

Dec 20, 2024, to Jan 3, 2025 
Winter Break 

StrongStart programs reopen 
on Monday, January 6, 2025 

 
 

WINTER CELEBRATION  

Get in the holiday spirit with stories in the park, explore nature art and savour 
tasty snacks and tea. We invite all StrongStart families to join us on December 
19, 2024, from 9: 30- 11: 30 am at Queen`s Park (enter the park near 1st 
street and 5th avenue) 

 

Uplifting quote + song that illuminates:  
“I wonder if the snow loves the trees and fields, that it kisses them so gently. 
And then it covers them up snug, you know, with a white quilt; and perhaps it 

says, ‘go to sleep, darlings, till the summer comes again.” Lewis 
Carroll 
“Let is snow” by Frank Sinatra 


